
Project Update: October 2018 

This is to kindly inform you that alive, male dugong caught accidentally in fishing net 
of local fishers was saved by local fishers and our team in July 2018.  It was later 
released safely, which is an impact of long-term rapport and funding support from 
Rufford.  There are inline departments and other stakeholders who jointly organised 
this work such as Wildlife Institute of India. 




